
Different lives and 

environments 

Geography:  
In geography we will  
explore the different  
climate zones and learn all 
about biomes—the distinct 
geographical regions 
around the world.  

PSHE 
Our Connect theme for this term is 
Give to Others.  

Computing 
In computing, we will use Purple 
Mash to learn how to search 
effectively and design logos.  

Maths: 
This term we are studying multiplica-
tion, division, measurement, fractions 
and decimals. We will be using a range 
of resources to help support our  
learning. 

English 
This term we will be writing persua-
sive letters and newspaper reports 
linked to our topic learning.  
Our reading texts, Extreme Habitats 
and Biomes, will link to our Science 
learning. 

Science 
This term, we will be learning about 
Living things and their habitats.  

Art 
This term we will create jewellery 
inspired by pieces of Anglo Saxon 
Jewellery that have been found. We 
will use wire to create our pieces.  

Latin:  
We will be learning about Romans and Britons 
by exploring the impact that the Roman inva-
sion has had on Britain and what life was like 
for Britons during this time period.  

PE 

In PE, we will be focusing on Net-
ball and gymnastics.  Jasper Class 
will be swimming each Thursday. 

Curriculum Enrichment 
SPLAT: Wednesday 15th January 2025.  

Topic Projects 
To be announced soon! 

We will be asking pupils to complete a home learning project 
over the half term break which will link to our learning in class. 
Details of this will be given to the pupils nearer the time. 
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Websites Worth Visiting 
https://www.earthobservatory.nasa.gov/biome 

https://www.natgeokids.com/uk/discover/history/general-

history/anglo-saxons/ 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button 

https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477/

Multiplication-Tables-Check 

https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/maths/primary-multiplication-

division/help-with-times-tables/ 

https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/teacher 

Music 
We will be continuing to learn how to 
play the ukulele, gradually building up 
the speed at which we can play simple 
songs.  


